
THE name R Velu only 
resonated with very few 
members of the Rotary 

Club of Damansara. However, all 
that changed when a member 
of our club, RD Selva, had 
an unfortunate incident that 
required him to have full-time 
care.

Since he had no family 
member, the club took it upon 

itself to admit him to a care 
home.

This came to the attention of 
Velu and George Das, who both 
offered financial assistance to 
take care of Selva.

Their offer of assistance 
reduced the burden on the club, 
and this has been going on for 
over four years.

The club is eternally grateful 

to Velu and George for their 
timely assistance.

Velu may be gone, but every 
member of the club knows his 
name now.

Rest In Peace, Velu.

BY MOHAN THAMBIRAJAH,
Rotary Club of Damansara,

Kuala Lumpur
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